This week’s theme: Have faith to change the world...and seek
freedom for all.

The Bible tells us: Inspirational quote:
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Thought for the week

There are so many ways in which we might not feel ‘free’. Being honest with ourselves about
who we are can liberate us from the constraints that hold us back. We might need to keep
working hard at seeking freedom for ourselves as well as for others around the world.

This week
This week in collective worship we have reflected on what it means to be free.

Mrs Oldham delivered a very powerful message about the freedom that we have through our
fundamental British values. She spoke freely to us about some of her experiences in the Middle
East and the power that our freedom gives us. We considered how we can help others to be
free.

On Wednesday we welcomed Vicar Suzanne into school for our Harvest Festival when we
gathered a small selection of the Food Bank collection. We have delivered a generous donation
to Wimborne Food Bank, which was gratefully received.

Our School Council Representatives posed guestions to tutor groups for feedback that they will
take to their next meeting.

Year 6 blew us away when they performed the most incredible ukulele concert; what a talented
group of children they are!

We think about the freedom we have to use our creative talents through music, art, sport as well
as the more academic subjects. We also think about our freedom of speech but must consider
the responsibilities that we also have to speak respecifully. We pray that the world becomes a
fairer place to live with the next generation of leaders and that our children grow up able to make
changes to the world so that everyone can be free. We especially think of those living in places
where they are not free or safe. We pray for peace where there is unrest.




